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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3390 

 

The Attorney General of Oregon determines ballot titles from state measures. The 

Attorney General is responsible for ensuring that the ballot title accurately reflects the 

measure's purpose and is clear to voters. 

 

So why don't the Democrats trust their own AG to perform this task? We already 

don't trust the legislature, not that we trust the AG, but he hasn't played as many 

political games like this legislature has done. The Democrat majority is proving that 

they don't listen to the will of the people when overwhelming testimony has been 

ignored. So they aren't capable of determining a non-bias, straight forward ballot title. 


